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Hope everyone is enjoying reading about our Gouverneur Chamber of Commerce! A big
thanks to all the local businesses who participated in the first Trunks for Treats! It was a
great event and the kids had a wonderful time looking at all the trunks decorated and
showing off their Halloween costumes!

The Chamber sponsors a Student of the month at Southwest Tech each month
throughout the school year and October 2018 award winner is Taylor Horton taking
Graphic Communications! Our best to Taylor and her future plans!

The holidays are fast approaching and you know Santa will be arriving for our
community Santa parade in December! Again we are asking local businesses and clubs
to help the Chamber make this an event the kids won't forget! We are always looking for
those who can put together great floats. We are always looking for those who would like
to help during the parade or maybe you could donate some goodies or treats for the
kids! Just call the Chamber office!

Our business shout out this week goes to Arne's Custom Printing Inc 22 Parker Street,
Gouverneur. Visit Arne's for screen printing and design!

Until next week shop local!



